
 
 

Dear Guest, 

The Management thanks you for your booking and welcomes you to our Hotel. 

First of all, we would like to inform you that, in light of the Covid-19 pandemic, our hotel has taken 

all the necessary precautions to make sure that all our guests are safe in all areas of the hotel 

throughout their stay, in compliance with the WHO guidelines on accommodation facilities, as well 

as the Ministerial Decree of May 17, 2020 as amended.  

In order to ensure maximum protection, our hotel has decided to follow the suggestion provided by 

the law and establish a check-in system prior to your arrival. For this purpose, you are kindly 

requested to send us a legible copy of your identity document, as well as that of all guests staying 

with you, to the email address info.jhotel@lindberghhotels.it 

This way, we will be able to avoid gatherings at the reception desk, and you and all guests staying 

with you will be requested to undergo the measurement of your body temperature upon your 

arrival, in order to make sure that it does not exceed the 37.5° threshold, as well as to sign a 

declaration stating the absence of symptoms attributable to Covid-19. However, we inform you that 

unfortunately, in case you or one of the guests staying with you experience one of the symptoms or 

your temperature exceeds the established threshold, you will not be allowed to access and stay at 

our hotel.  

For your knowledge, we also attach the privacy policy and data processing document hereto, which 

you are requested to share with any guests staying with you. We would like to point out that such 

document also refers to the possibility, subject to your express consent, of sending you information 

and advertising material on our hotel to your e-mail address through the marketing activity we carry 

out. If you wish to receive such e-mails, you can simply reply by writing:  

“I the undersigned ___________________ consent to the processing of my personal data for 

marketing purposes by Lindbergh Hotels S.r.l. on this email address”. 

Please note that our personnel will be at your complete disposal for any further information 

throughout your stay.  

Awaiting the abovementioned documentation. 

Have a nice day. 

 


